
 

 

 

 

Electronic Copy 

Ms. Julie McMahon 

On behalf of Donegal County Council 

 

 

16 January 2023    Reg. No.: W0024-05 

 

Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in respect of a licence 

review from Donegal County Council for a facility located at Ballynacarrick Landfill Site, 

Ballynacarrick, Ballintra, County Donegal. 

 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

I refer to the application for a licence received by the EPA on 23 December 2022. 

 

Having examined the documentation submitted, I am to advise that the Agency is of the 

view that the documentation does not comply with the above-mentioned legislation.  You 

are therefore requested, in accordance with the regulations, to supply the information 

detailed below. 

 

Article 9(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004, as amended requires a 
notice to be provided to the relevant planning authority regarding an application made to 
the Agency for a licence. You are therefore requested, to re-submit the letter to the relevant 
planning authority regarding an application made to the Agency. Please refer to  
‘Newspaper notices - guidance for applicants’  with regard to the information to be 
contained in the letter to the relevant planning authority. 

 

Please provide evidence of this notice.  

 

The requested information should be submitted to the Agency within 4 weeks from date of 

this notice, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your application. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Your response to this request is to be submitted via EDEN. Guidance on how to use this 

portal is available on the EPA website at https://www.epa.ie/publications/licensing--

permitting/industrial/ipc/how-to-open-and-respond-to-an-epa-notice-issued-to-eden.php 

 

 

 

Please direct any queries to licensing@epa.ie.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 

 


